Southern Village Board of Directors Meeting
March 25,2004

7:00 P.M.

Attending: Graham Dyck, Joe Cole, Mark Miller and David McEntee

Guest:  John Lawton

Topics:

Annual Budget Review: The final numbers had been received from the SVTC, but have yet to be added into the budget.  It was agreed that the budget would be reviewed and voted on via e-mail, prior to thee April AGM.

Master Covenants Amendment: Graham and John reported that there were two signatures outstanding, and were needed, before the HOA /ARB amendment to the Master Covenants could become legally binding. (See below)

HOA Section: This amendment would give Southern Village Home Owners Association the authority to collect dues from all other Sub-Associations for the Master Association.

ARB Section: This would allow for the creation of an ARB under each Sub-Association; rather than the current Master ARB; requiring twelve members (one from each sub-association).

Master Association Board of Directors: Graham and Dick reported that they would be moving to the Master Board.

Town Home Sub-Associations: Short discussion on Town Home expectations for 2004 and their interest in obtaining a new management company.

Management Company Contract Renewal: All voted in favor of fee increase for 2004.

Action Item:

    Joe: Check with Mayor Foy’s office regarding the Mayor’s availability for the AGM.

Meeting lasted all of an hour on official business with little else to discuss for any up coming meeting. Two members were leaving and possibly a third. Two new members were coming aboard at the AGM. The two appointed candidates are Nancy Morton and Tom Hanlon. No one else has expressed an interest in running at this time.

